Republic of the Philippines
Department of Education
Region VI - Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Archbishop G.M. Reyes Street, Kalibo, Aklan

September 26, 2019

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public Elementary, Junior High Schools,
Senior High Schools and Integrated Schools

District SBM Coordinators
Dear Sirs/Mesdames:
Greetings of peace!

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of all District School-Based
Management {SBM) Coordinators on Tuesday, October 1, 2019, 2:00 P.M. at the
Records Office, Division Office, Kalibo, Aklan.

Agenda:
a. 2019 Division SBM-WinS Leaming Exchange
b. 3 Regional SBM-WinS Learning Exchange

c. 2019 Global Handwashing Day (GHD) Celebration
d. Other Matters

Travel and other expenses of the participants shall be charged against
local funds, subject to the usual accounting and auditing rules and regulations.

Immediate dissemination of this Division Letter is highly appreciated.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,
FOR THE SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENT:

e, _

L
JOSE NIRO R. NILLASCA
OIC, Office of the Assistant SChools Division Superntendent
in-Charge of the Division
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“May Ratawhayan ag Ralipayan sa among mga escuelahan.”




